Please attach an Entry Sticker

and lock your Bicycle! __

Please attach a sticker for the 2024 academic year!

* Those who commute to Imadegawa Campus by bicycle are required to attach a
“sticker to enter the campus for the 2024 academic year”.
Please note that bicycles not bearing the sticker cannot use the university

bicycle parking area and are subject to removal.

» New students and students who have not yet attended the Bicycle Safety Class
should apply for the sticker at the Student Support Services, Kambaikan.

» For all other current students, please apply for the sticker at the respective

gate guards and receptions (Imadegawa Main Gate, West Gate, ShikoKan, Kambaikan,
Shinmachi Main Gate, Gakuseikaikan, Muromachi Bicycle Parking area).
* When you apply, you will need to show your student ID card.

Please lock your Bicycle!

» The number of bicycle thefts on campus has been increasing. To prevent your
bicycle from getting stolen, please make sure to lock every time you park your
bicycle on campus.

Unlocked bicycles will be temporarily locked by our university. Unlocking
requires a time-consuming procedure, so please be sure to lock your bicycle,
even for a short time, to protect it from theft.

«Please check the Bicycle Parking Area Rules of Use.

[Contact Info]
Department of Student Support Services, Imadegawa Campus
E-mail : ji-gakse@mail.doshisha.ac. jp



